
 

August 16, 2016 Newsletter 
 

 

Garden Club friends, 

 

Here it is mid-August and our gardens are looking great! Thank you for weeding and plucking in 

the city beds and keeping everything lovely! 

Coming up - our own garden tour on August 24. Don't miss it!  

 

Emmet County Fair begins Sunday! Please bring something for our Farm to Table display. A 

Nice plant? Herbs? Homegrown tomatoes? Bring them to the 4H building on Sunday, 1-2 pm. 

Plants will be maintained for you for one week - then come back for them. 

Sandy  

 

Also, now is the time to sign up for "Farm to Table", our District V meeting at the Perry Hotel, 

Sept. 20.  More details on that special meeting can be found on our website. I hope every one of 

you will be there on Sept. 20 when we host our Regional Garden Clubs, Michigan Garden Club 

president, Marilyn McIntosh, and First Vice President, Carol Brodbeck.  

Thanks for all that you do! 

Sandy 

 

Register for the District V Meeting in Petoskey…. 

  

Send in your registration for the District V meeting held on September 20th at the Perry 

Hotel!  Let's have a 100% participation of our club. Please send your check for $37 dollars 

(made payable to PAGC) to Sandee Keszo at PO Box 746 by September 1st and indicate whether 

you would prefer chicken salad or a vegetarian pita. 

Sharron Hemme and Sandee Keszo 

 

August Meeting 

 

I look forward to touring some of our member’s gardens at our next meeting. Meet at noon at 

Emmanuel Episcopal Church.  We will have refreshments and a business meeting and pick up 



your maps for touring our member’s gardens. Lee Phillips will be welcoming at the August 

meeting.  See her by the name tags. 

 

We don't have a regular meeting in September because we are hosting the district 5 meeting on 

Tuesday, September 20. If you have anything you'd like to include in a basket for the women's 

resource center fundraiser September 14, please bring it with you to our meeting August 24. 

Thank you 

Sharon Schappacher  

 

Apparel 

 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a hat, shirt or apron, please contact me at 

nanagram01@yahoo.com or call me at 439-9501 and, if I have it, I will bring it to the August 

meeting. 

Thanks, Nancy Graham 

 

Landscape Maintenance 

 

Keep up the good work!  The beds and containers are looking great.  The weather has taken a toll 

on some of the new plantings at the waterfall, but Drost will stand behind any of the plants we 

purchased from them. Thank you weeders, we couldn't do it without you, 

Barb Kromm and Nancy Graham 
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